
Flippin’ Out FOr Student BuilderS 7 

Ann Arbor Student Building Industry Program 

7th Annual Pancake Supper! 

This fundraising event is designed to improve awareness of the AASBIP 

and will provide scholarship opportunities for students who wish to attend 

college in a construction related field of study. 

The Ann Arbor Student Building Industry Program is beginning its 47th 

year!  This year the students begin building in the Kirkway of Scio  

subdivision. 

 

For more information about the event or to be a sponsor call Andrea at 

734.996.0100 

We are looking for interested  

individuals and companies to be 

sponsors of  our event this year! 


